
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 

LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 
 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS COMMUNICATION 

NOVEMBER 4, 2024 AGENDA 

 

Subject: 

 

A resolution to authorize the 

City Manager to enter into 

contract with Insight Public 

Sector Sled Center for the 

renewal of LRPD’s Flock 

Safety Subscription. 

 

 

Submitted by: 

Little Rock Police 

Department 

 

Action Required: 

 

   Ordinance 

   Resolution 

 

Approved By: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Emily Cox 

Acting City Manager 

SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to enter into a 

Contract with Insight Public Sector Sled Center, for the renewal 

of LRPD’s Flock Subscription. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT The total cost of this purchase is $284,500.00, plus applicable 

taxes and fees. Funds for this purchase are allocated from the 

following: $26,718.00 - ARPA funding Account No. 270529-

63360-G0601AR52A and $257,782.00 - Account No. 105225-

63360.  

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND Flock Safety has notified the department of a group of cameras 

that need a contract subscription renewal. Flock Safety is the 

city’s provider for license plate readers (LPRs) and is an 

essential tool for the apprehension of criminals and the 

prevention of crime. The current renewal is from September 

2024 through September 2025, we request a one-year renewal 

with the option to renew for up to three (3) years. 

 

 

 

 


